From: Helen Mc Murray <south.bloom.tra@gmail.com>
Sent: 29 January 2023 23:35

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Neil McDonald

Subject: Fwd: UNDERGROUND HOTEL - UPDATE
Attachments: ATT00001.htm

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Camden Planning,

On behalf of the South Bloomsbury TRA, 1 wish to fully endorse the objection submitted by the
Bloomsbury Association (please see attachment) to planning objection 2022/5446/P for 112A Great Russell
Street, London W1B 3NP by Central London Investments Ltd.

Kind regards,

Helen Mc Murray
Secretary, South Bloomsbury TRA



